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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 11:58 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Fwd: Boston Marathon Bomb Blasts

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Stirling, Bryan" <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: April 16, 2013, 11:38:01 AM EDT 

To: "Haley, Nikki" <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> 

Subject: Fw: Boston Marathon Bomb Blasts 

FYI. 

  

From: Smith, Leroy [mailto:LeroySmith@SCDPS.GOV]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2013 09:57 AM 

To: SCDPS-ALL <GlobalList@scdps.net>  
Cc: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted  
Subject: Boston Marathon Bomb Blasts  

  

All TEAM DPS Personnel: 

  

As was reported yesterday, during the Boston Marathon, two explosions occurred about 100 

yards apart at approximately 2:50 p.m., more than two hours after the first of the race’s nearly 

27,000 runners had crossed the finish line. This horrific event caused three deaths and well over 

100 injuries.  Federal law enforcement officials are treating the incident as a “terrorist attack.” 

  

Please note that there are no known explosive-related or terrorist-related threats to South 

Carolina’s critical infrastructure or citizenry at this time. 

  

We ask that you remain alert and operate at a heightened level of vigilance, specifically in areas 

where there are large crowds, major bridges, overpasses, dams, or any other critical 

infrastructures. Please continue to report any suspicious activities immediately to the 

appropriate troop/district personnel, as well as to the proper authorities. 

  

The situation is ongoing as authorities seek to gather information and confirm the specifics of 

the incident. Intelligence information will be disseminated to you as it is received. (Note: 

Intelligence will be disseminated to all sworn personnel via the South Carolina Fusion Center.)  

  

Remember, we must never let our guard down. 

  

The job you do daily is recognized and appreciated! 



2

  

Director Smith 

  

  

  

Director Leroy Smith 

South Carolina Department of Public Safety 

10311 Wilson Blvd. (P.O. Box 1993) 

Blythewood, SC 29016 

Office: 803-896-7979 

LeroySmith@scdps.gov 

www.scdps.gov 

  

  

  


